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School Photographer 

Tempest Photography are coming in to school next week to take 

photographs of the children.  On Tuesday 6th May they will take 

class photographs and on Friday 9th May they will take individu-

al photographs, you are welcome to bring along any younger 

family members to have their photograph taken from 2.30 p.m.

— 3.30 p.m.  on Friday. 

Top Table 

Today on our Top Table for the children with the best manners and 

behaviour at lunch time this week were :- Kiera Whalen, Kai Deprez 

-Wray, Finleigh Seagrave, Jake Mott, Harriet Mitchell and  Raven 

Woollatt. They enjoyed their school lunch at our specially laid table. 

Congratulations to you all . 

Robinwood 

We would like to ask that all outstanding money for 

Robinwood is paid as soon as possible,  thank you. 

Bikeability 

Our year 5 and 6 pupils will be doing their Bikea-

bility Training in June, their sessions will be held 

at school on 2nd, 16th, 23rd, and 30th of June by 

Colin Young who is a Bikeability Officer at 

Durham County Council. They will learn how to 

ride their bikes safely on quiet roads, close to 

the school.  

Child Pedestrian Training 

Year 3 and 4 children will be taking 

part in the Child Pedestrian Training 

Scheme, designed to increase aware-

ness and safety while crossing roads. 

Their first session will be Thursday 

8th May, with a second session on 

Thursday 15th May.  



Pupils of the Week 

Class 1   Lente Deprez-Wray 

Class 2   Ella Howe 

Class 3   Mat Shield 

Well done to you all! 

 Whit Week Activities 

Teesdale School are hosting some activities over the 

Whit Holidays, details are as follows:- 

Tuesday 27th May 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Families Having 

Creative Fun. This is a free workshop for families with 

school aged children and will include felt making, wire 

and bead sculpting, paper floral art and general crafts. 

Thursday 29th May 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. for year 5 and 6 

students. It will include sports, crafts and cookery, 

please book in advance and bring a packed lunch. To 

find out more or to book please call 0752234171. 

Tennis Open Day 

Barnard Castle Tennis Club are 

holding an open day this Satur-

day from 11.30 a.m. to 3.30 p.m.  

Broom House Farm 

And Beamish 

Our Year 4 and 5 pupils in 

Class 3 have enjoyed their 

trips this week, they have 

learned lots about what life 

was like during World War 1 

by spending time at Broom 

House Farm and Beamish 

Museum. 

Breakfast Club 

Can we please remind par-

ents that Breakfast Club 

starts at 8.00 a.m. We can 

not accept children before 

that time as staff are not 

available to look after chil-

dren. Thank you. 

Class 1 Chicks 

A quick update on our chicks from Class 1. Marvin, Iso-

bell, Rosie and Dotty are all doing well and are growing 

fast. Here is a  photo of them. 


